
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
To celebrate the fabulous new extension to the school which hosts two new classrooms, an official opening took 
place this week. Local TV personality and British auctioneer Christina Trevanion, who owns Trevanion a local 
auction house and valuers in Whitchurch, attended to open the new building.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also hope to have a parents’ evening soon, to be able to share these new spaces with you.  
 
On Thursday, the children enjoyed the ProStrike event. The response from our children was incredible. They 
managed to raise a total of £900 for the school, which is phenomenal! A huge thank you for your support with this. 
The funds will be spent on resources and equipment for the children. Please bring in any remaining sponsorship. 
 
Also, the first of our parent workshop sessions took place on Monday with Miss Thomas leading a very engaging 
and interactive session about phonics. It was wonderful to welcome parents into the hall and the feedback  
was very positive. We hope to see you again at the next parent events detailed below.  
 
Take care and have a lovely weekend. 
                                                                                                                                                             
 

 

 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

Student Spotlight  
Georgia received a badge  
last night at rainbows which 
she was very proud of. Of  
all the badges she has  
achieved, she was most  
proud of this one as it was 
the drawing badge. Georgia 
spends hours at home  
drawing and takes great  
pride in her pictures. To  
complete the badge she  
had to draw a self-portrait,  
draw her senses and draw  
a picture bigger than herself  
which she drew with dry  
wipe marker on a large  
mirror! Georgia thoroughly 
 loves rainbows and is  
looking forward to achieving  
new badges. 
Let us know if you have any news to share next 
week!  
  

REMINDERS & NOTICES 

 

Launching - Caterpillars 🐛playgroup at 

Tilstock School 

9:00am-10:30am 
Story, activity, song and snack in the school hall! 

 
Free welcome session Friday 18th February* 

£2 a session thereafter 0-3years 
Parents, grandparents, carers are all welcome 

Tea, coffee, juice included 
 

An excellent opportunity for your child to interact with others and 
explore a range of educational activities and toys which will support 

their developmental needs – all in a friendly, safe and fun atmosphere. 

 

*Free session on 18th February then we restart on 4th March and will take 

place every Friday during term time. 
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Friday 11th February 2022 
 

WORSHIP This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of Respect. If 
children have any prayers or pictures, linked to this theme, that they would like to 
share during this special service, they would be very welcome to do so. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Head Awards this week: 
 
Bumblebees: Isaac and Harry  
Squirrels: Isabelle and Perry  
Otters: Calem and Jake  
Badgers: Sophie and Benji  
 
Happy Birthday to Harry in 
Bumblebees who celebrates his 
birthday this week! 
 

NEWS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Parent Coffee Morning: Monday 14th February  
Squirrel, Otters and Badger trip to Liverpool  
Museums: Tuesday 15th February  
Polio Awareness Event: Friday 18th February (details to follow) 
Last day of term: Friday 18th February 2022 
PD day (*no children in school*): Monday 28th February  
Children return to school: Tuesday 1st March 2022  
Parents’ Reading Workshop: Tuesday 1st March 2022 
 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
 

 

       

https://youtu.be/DikTxPOjdBk
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/
https://youtu.be/DikTxPOjdBk

